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Comments

This is possibly one of the most ridiculous planning applications I've ever had the misfortune to read.
It is completely unsuitable for a variety of reasons, namely :

1) There is simply no demand for a clay site as other national and local requirements are being met
with great ease.

2) There is no justification for a waste site.

3) Being a greenfield site and is in direct contrast to national policy waste sites should be located in
more 'built up' areas.

4) There is a significant loss of amenity with the closing of a footpath and with prevailing winds the
noise and air pollution towards a local school is unacceptable.

5) This application is in direct contravention to the Loxwood Neighbour hood Plan and Chichester
District Local Plan.

6) The increased traffic will have a severe impact on the surrounding local villages and the road
infrastructure simply cannot take the proposed 42 HGV truck movements daily.
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